
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
24th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that we have booked a day trip for Reception to Roves Farm on Tuesday, 13th May 
2025. 

The children will have the opportunity to get up close with a variety of farm animals, both big and small, during a 
private ‘Meet the Animals’ session. They will also enjoy a private tractor-trailer ride as part of the forest school 
activities, and have some free time to explore the indoor and outdoor play areas before returning to school. 

Key Information: 

 We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9:00 am and returning to school by 3:30 pm, in time for normal 
home time. 

 Children should:  
o Arrive at school at the normal time. 
o Wear school uniform and bring wellies. (If your child has wellies in school already, you do not need 

to bring any more. Please speak with your child teacher if unsure) 
o Bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water, please bring in a rucksack to keep together. 

Cost and Payment: 
The cost of the trip is £18.33 per child, which covers the coach and entry to Roves Farm. Payment should be made 
via ParentPay by Monday, 15th April 2025. 

As a school, we cannot run trips at a loss. Therefore, we must ensure that sufficient funds are collected to make this 
trip viable. If we do not receive enough payments, we may need to cancel the trip and will notify you in good time. 

Consent: 
All consents to travel and attend this trip are collected via the ParentPay payment item. Without consent, your child 
will not be able to attend the trip. 

Volunteer Helpers: 
If you are available to help on the day, we would love to have you join us! Please let us know by filling in this FORM. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Reception Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMYJz6tZlPfNCp0J-TMaiECtURTNWNTlKRFFWQ0wxUUhPOFNaVThHTFlSVC4u

